
School Supplies for 2020-2021 School Year 

 

This past year has brought many changes due to COVID 19. Hence, the staff of HRVES made the decision to purchase 

our school supplies in bulk. This will ensure that all school supplies are not cross contaminated. Each child will be 

provided with his or her own supplies with no sharing at this time. We will not be purchasing agendas this school 

year. Each child will have a campfire notebook that will act as an agenda.  

 

The fee for school supplies is as follows:  

Kindergarten, Grade 1, and Grade 2     $40.00  

Grade 3, Grade 4, and Grade 5              $45.00  

*Supplies Fees are due by September 25 and can be paid through School Cash Online after August 17.  

 

You will need to purchase:  

❖ Indoor sneakers that fit properly (for physical education and safety reasons) and do not leave black marks on           

the floor. If your child can not tie his or her shoes you will need to send Velcro sneakers.   

 ❖ Bookbag that is appropriate for school. 

 ❖ Lunch box that is appropriate for school. 


